
 
  

NERWHA SPRING SYMPOSIUM 
Sunday, April 5, 2020 

“Holy War in World History” 
Salem State University, Salem, MA 

 
NERWHA is delighted to join with Salem State University to sponsor a symposium on a topic of 
interest to all of its members and, indeed, to any student of world history. The program will be 
available in mid-February at www.nerwha.org.    
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Total (US. Funds)          $ 
 
Early registration is strongly encouraged in order to ensure lunches for all. Lunch and refreshments 
are included in the registration fee. Please note that payment of the registration fee is required of all 
attendees, even those presenting.  
 
Checks should be made out to NERWHA and mailed to: David Burzillo, NERWHA Treasurer, C/O 
History Department, The Rivers School, 333 Winter Street, Weston, MA 02493 
 
Questions regarding registration should be directed to the NERWHA Secretary at 
aandrea@uvm.edu.   

 NERWHA Members and Non-Members $40.00   

     

 

 Full-Time Students $30.00   

     

 

 


